State Highway Segmentation & Addressing Directions Map

The advent of rural addressing occurred in the 1986 in the Shire of Corio (refer “The Advent of Rural Addressing”). Following the Melbourne metropolitan Councils who quickly recognised the value of distance based rural addressing, a number of federally funded rural addressing schemes were taken up by rural Councils in the early to mid 90's. 

It was realised that in addition to the Australian New Zealand Land Information Council (ANZLIC)  -“Guidelines for the Systematic Addressing of Rural Properties”  a co-ordinated approach to the numbering of state highways was required. There was a tendency for each Council to commence and radiate numbering for highways from the major town in that municipality. This had the potential to create number duplications, numbering sequence overlaps, illogical numbering sequences, friction between Councils and generally erode the integrity of rural addressing. 

Land Victoria took on the issue and created the “State Highway Segmentation & Addressing Directions” map to be used as basic reference tool for local governments. It is important to note that the addressing standard of the day, the ANZLIC  -“Guidelines for the Systematic Addressing of Rural Properties” recommended that a rural road number have no more than 4 digits. Thus a breakdown of highway numbering into segments of 99.99 kilometres or less (i.e. RRN = 9999) was performed, utilising key towns and intersections as datum points to commence or restart numbering. The start (datum) point and end points for the highway segments are represented graphically and in an accompanying descriptive table on the map.

There has been numerous changes over the last couple of years to reflect both changed conditions and circumstances, together with the accommodation of numbering that was performed over the past 6/7 years that did not comply with the map. The map has served it’s purpose well, being a the basis for negotiation and agreement between adjoining municipalities.

